NR_key_name:	3843988481D873F08525614F0071ECA3
SendTo:	CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
СоруТо:	CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:	
BlindCopyTo:	CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From:	CN=Sheryl Walter/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:	
DisplayDate:	01/25/1995
DisplayDate_Time:	4:09:19 PM
ComposedDate:	01/25/1995
ComposedDate_Time:	3:44:21 PM
Subject:	HSCA review issues and tomorrow's scheduled meeting at NARA
	Jeremy, Tom and I had a long discussion this afternoon with Steve Tilley about the status of the HSCA records,
	whether they have been processed by NARA, and whether any have been referred. He explained that they in
	fact have been preliminarily processed (meaning they all are or should be in the computer even though the
	printout identification aids are not attached [though Steve agreed they should have been]). However, because
	they raise issues that the task force personnel at the time did not feel equipped to resolve (like referrral of
	state and local records, which apparently raises some big issues for the Archives) and because they were
	reviewed under severe time constraints, he agreed with our initial impression that they do need additional
	processing or referral before they are presented to the Board. We jointly came to a tentative solution, subject
	to your approval, that we would postpone tomorrow's meeting until Diane Dimkoff and her staff can go
	through the documents, make a comprehensive list of what remains to be processed, figure out what can be
	dealt with iimmediately and what needs additional discussion, and send the list to us so that we can move
	forward on this. Please let me know if this approach is all right with you and I can call her tomorrow morning
Body:	to reschedule.
recstat:	Record
DeliveryPriority:	Ν
DeliveryReport:	В
ReturnReceipt:	
Categories:	